
Sport at Camrose 

Autumn 1 

This term has seen the start of the Quadkids Personal Challenge. 8 children from Year 6 went to 

represent the school at Bannisters sport track and each took part in a variety of different events 

including running, throwing and jumping. After each event everyone recorded a score and they will 

return later in the year to see how much they have improved by. The children were impeccable 

behaved and were a credit to the school. 

 

 

This half term has also included the boys’ edition of the Barnet Cup held at The Hive. The boys 

battled valiantly winning 2 of their 4 games but unfortunately were unable to qualify through to the 

finals day in March. 

 

Autumn 2 

This term saw the development of the Sports Captains, it is an exciting opportunity for the children 

to take ownership and demonstrate the organisational skills and we continue to keep the team 

training going and try and dodge the bad weather too.  

 

Our basketball team showed off some super shooting and defiant defence to win all 4 of their games 

in the district qualifier and qualify for the 3 v 3 basketball finals day against other schools from the 

surrounding areas in late February.  



 

The boys football team also qualified for the next round of the district football competition, despite 

some very close games the boys will go on to represent the school in their finals day at the start of 

March. 

 



Our gymnasts represented the school in the borough Finals at Harrow leisure centre. Both Anastasia 

and Taeo excelled individually and both came second in the individual competitions and as a team 

we narrowly missed out as overall winners, coming in a close second place. 

 

     


